
My name is Stephen Trippe and I reside at 1404 South Street living within 300 feet of the subject 
property.  
 
I have reviewed the applicants package and have no problem with the extension to the front porch and 
roof as requested. The planning board should approve this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephen M. Trippe 
1404 South Street 
Key West, Florida 33040 
 


